
 

 
1 July 2016 

 
 

Allocations for Deua Valley water users 
 
DPI Water today announced available water determinations for Deua Valley water users 
for the new 2016/17 water year, commencing 1 July 2016. 
 
Domestic and stock, local water utility, unregulated river and aquifer water access licence 
holders who draw from the Deua unregulated and alluvial water sources will receive an 
allocation of 200 per cent of entitlement or 2 megalitres per unit share, in line with the rules 
for the commencement of the new water sharing plan.  
 
Water sources covered by this plan include Araluen Creek, Bettowynd and Moodong 
Creeks, Burra Creek, Deua River, Mogendoura Creek, Moruya River, Upper Deua River 
and Wamban Creek. 
 
Additional information on available water determinations can be found on the DPI Water 
website at - www.water.nsw.gov.au 
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